
Martha's Vineyard Intergroup
PO Box 1058
Oak Bluffs, MA 02557
Help Line 508-627-7084
Website: aaonmv.org

Minutes of the meeting held June 21, 2023

Robert M Chairman
Laura W Secretary
Stacy W GSR Rep
Dave S Gosnold Liaison
Kathy D, Annie R, Thom H, Kristen B, Emily H, Mac M, Jim K

Meeting brought to order by the Chairman

The minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted.

Treasurer's Report 5/17/23 - 6/21/23

Opening Balance: ………………… $4,147.83

Debits:

One Box:………………………………. $71.02

Verizon……………………………….. $54.33

SSA Parking Permit & Insurance ……. $491.00

Gosnold Commitment SSA tickets ……. $172.00

Ending Balance ……………………… $3,359.48

The treasurer’s report was read and accepted.

Old Business:

New AA meeting schedules are at the printers. The new schedules will



include young persons meeting & intergroup now meeting in person.

Kathy D, representing the Sunday Beach meeting, reported the group will
keep its traditional format for upcoming meeting/bbq

An AA coin inventory was finished and all coins are available 1-50. There
are a couple of coins available for each year and month

Dave S did secure a parking permit in Falmouth and the extra car
insurance for our Gosnold Commitment. The newly formed young people’s
meeting will be participating at an upcoming commitment in Falmouth.

New Business

It was suggested to restart two jail meetings. (Only up to 5-6 men per
meeting & unadvertised stipulated by the officer in charge) During our
discussion it was suggested to start with one men’s meeting until enough
men could make the commitment. The meeting will not be advertised
because of the required background check. Two motions passed that
intergroup will fund any necessary literature purchased and commit to
one unadvertised meeting per week.

Sunday Meeting/BBQ was discussed & Mac will call business across the
street as a courtesy to find out if Sunday August 13 (aa meeting at 10
followed would conflict with any events planned on their side as parking is
limited. Intergroup members will seek volunteers in their groups so
intergroup alone does not carry the burden. An event committee meeting
is possible before our next intergroup meeting. Stacy or I will text/email
intergroup & representatives when the date is nailed down.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,
Laura W Secretary

*Next meeting Wed, July 19, 2023 at the Vineyard House in the Pat
Gregory Conference Room located upstairs.


